
 

Praying Pelican Washington DC 

Youth Mission Trip 

June 10 - 18, 2022       Cost: $250 
 

 

 

 

What will we be doing? 

Praying Pelican Missions (PPM) exists to inspire unity within the global Church. There is no 

more powerful example of God’s love to a community than when His people come together to 

serve and advance the Gospel, all in the name of Jesus. PPM trips are built around three main 

pillars for healthy short-term missions: genuine partnerships, long-term relationships, and 

sustainable ministry.  On our specific trip students will have the opportunity to be involved in 

construction projects and/or missions opportunities in a local community. You can find out 

more about Praying Pelican at www.prayingpelicanmissions.org  

Schedule for the week: 

 Friday, June 10 – Leave in the afternoon.  Arrive in Columbus, OH. 

Saturday, June 11 – Leave Columbus, OH.  Arrive in Washington DC.  Orientation. 

 Sunday, June 12 – Worship with local church.  Community Interaction/Ministry. 

 Monday-Wednesday, June 13-15 – Ministry projects. 

Thursday, June 16 – Ministry and Fun day. 

 Friday, June 17 – Leave in the morning and arrive in Indianapolis, IN. 

 Saturday, June 18 – Leave Indianapolis, IN.  Arrive at Fee Fee. 

 

Initial deposit ($50) for each participant – due on November 14, 2021 

Final balance for each participant – due on April 24, 2022 

 

http://www.prayingpelicanmissions.org/


What does the cost cover? 

• Lodging (local school, church, or college dorm facility) 

• All meals on the trip 

• Project preparation and program materials 

• T-shirt for each participant 

• Experienced leadership at projects 

• Fun day activities 

Extra money needed? 

• Snacks or drinks you want on the road 

• Souvenirs on our fun day 

Adult Volunteers: 

• Adults must have a current background check completed through the church before 

going. 

• Adults will only pay $150. 

To sign up: 

Turn in a waiver form and a $50 deposit in a Youth Payment Envelope.  Write your 

student’s name on the front of the envelope as well as “Washington DC” and turn it in 

to Kyle Baldwin, Andrew Yakel, or the church office by Sunday, November 14th, 2021. 


